
I am opposed to the requirement that someone must be employed to qualify for the Medicaid 

expansion. There can be many reasons why someone might be unemployed that are beyond their 

control, such as disability or they might have had to leave their job to care for a family member. 

Someone may also be in the process of looking for but unable to gain employment. There are people 

who might need these benefits, but be barred from them due to no fault of their own. 


